
ITV OF GRAND JUNCTION, COLOR 0 

MEMORANDUM 

Reply Requested 
	

Date 
Yes E] No 	 2-13-78 

To: (From:) Duane Jensen & 	From: (To:) 	Wayne Warren 	;0(  

Personnel 

Due to the resignation of Kebith Inman, Feb. 17, 1978 last day 

of work, I would like to recommend that the City re-hire Paul Marconnett 

for Utility Systems City Service Worker No. 2. 

Paul always carried out his assignments, had very good working 

habits, got along well with his fellow workers and the general public, 

and had shown steady progress In every way. 

With the above in mind, I would like your approval. 

Wayne Warren 

t") 

To start work February 21, 1978 
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